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With Armed Forces Day occurring tomorrow, | am delighted that we have been able to engage the REME
workshop to show off and demonstrate the capacity of some of their vehicles. This had exceeded our
expectation, but with some of the restrictions being reduced, has allowed the demonstration to go ahead.
Children had a super time today exploring the kit and asking lots of challenging questions! There will be a
repeat of the experience on Monday next week, when the other ‘half’ of the school come in and take part in
their Camo Day.

This week we have had all year groups in school. | have been very proud of the way children have come back
into the school environment and got stuck into learning so well. The new rules that we have introduced,
particularly around hygiene routines, have been adopted well and adhered to by all. Akrotiri School is
certainly doing its bit to keep us all safe.

There have been some changes in and around school this week. The first steps towards developing the
‘Flamingo Hub’ where the new pastoral team will be based have been taken in what was the Art and DT room.
The result has been a newly developed Art and DT area, including a brand-new kiln for ceramic projects! This
is all part of our ongoing programme of internal development which will serve to further enhance our renewed
curriculum offer from September 20.

Finally, Mrs Milligan successfully opened up the forest school area this week, which was very much
appreciated, and enjoyed, by both children and staff alike. This is a super resource within the school, and to
see it in use again has been tremendous.

Have wonderful weekend.
Ben Turner

Headmaster




